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September 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

Welcome back after the Summer holidays- I hope everyone is ready for new term.  

Here are some important pieces of information at the beginning of the term.  

 

******** 

Learning  

We will be exploring the concept of Life on Earth.  

We will be learning through inquiry based learning. the question we will be investigating is  

What can we do to help prevent further damage to the environment?  with the concept that All life 

forms are interconnected and depend on specific conditions to survive.  

We will be looking at habitats,environment, climate change, animals and plants.  

The children’s ideas and suggestions will be used to plan activities for the term.  

We want all children to be Ambitious, capable learners who are ready to learn throughout their lives. 

Enterprising, creative contributors who are ready to play a full part in life and work. Ethical, informed 

citizens who are ready to be citizens of Wales and the world.  

 

PE  

PE will take place on Wednesday mornings. Please provide your child with appropriate tracksuit 

bottoms/joggers and white t-shirt, school jumper/ cardigan and suitable trainers.  

 

Forest schools- Muddy Fridays will start on Friday 16th September 

Forest schools will take place on Friday afternoon. Wear your own clothes, wellington boots and a 

raincoat. Forest school sessions take place during most types of weather. We have a selection of 

waterproof jackets and trousers in school, but children are more than welcome to wear their own from 

home should they wish. They can leave these in their lockers until the end of term.  

 

For PE and Forest school days your child is to come into school in their appropriate clothes for 

these sessions. 

 

 Healthy Snacks and Water Bottles 

 Children are encouraged to bring in a healthy snack and water bottle. Please make sure all bottles and 

snack pots are labelled. At the heart of the new curriculum is health, well-being, and we appreciate 

your support in encouraging your child to understand the importance of a healthy snack. 

 

 



 

 

 

Reading- Please can I have reading folders into school every day.  

During the course of the week, we ask that children read at home and show this evidence in their 

reading record. To ensure additional reading throughout the week please ensure your child brings their 

reading book and reading record into school every day.  I will read with the children individually on a 

Friday morning and will change their books then. 

 

Spellings  

On a Friday, children a list of spellings will be in their spelling book. These spellings are tested every 

Friday morning.  Please encourage your child to practise their words at home. 

Reading and spellings  will begin in a couple of weeks after initial assessments.  

 

 Uniform - Please ensure that your child’s name is on each item of their clothing.  

 

Pupil Centred Profiles- During the next few weeks we will be completing a profile for each child to 

have a better understanding of how best we can support your child this year. We will be asking for 

your support with these. More information to follow.  

 

Any problems please do not hesitate to contact me at school or on seesaw available week days 8-5pm. 

For any messages, please ring the School office between 8.50-3.15pm. 

 

 If you have any concerns or queries, then please contact me and I will be happy to help.  

 

Diolch yn fawr,  

Miss E Richards 

RichardsE221@hwbcymru.net 
☺ 
Class Teacher.  
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